
Suzanne Besú Truchard, Esq.
1195 Thompson Avenue
Napa, California 94558

707.363.4187
sbtruchard@gmail.com

November 7, 2024

Napa County Board of Supervisors

1195 Third Street

Napa, CA 94559

Dear Madam Chair and Members of the Board of Supervisors:

I am interested in filling the vacant seat on the Congress Valley Water District Board. As a resident of
Congress Valley and a land use and zoning attorney for almost twenty years, I am qualified to serve as
a director. I will qualify to serve at the time the election would have otherwise been held on November
5, 2024, and have unanimous support from the current board members. Please consider this letter as
my formal application for the open position on the Congress Valley Water District Board under
Elections Code section 10515(b).

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your time and
consideration.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Besú Truchard, Esq.

cc: Kiersten Bjorkman


